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Cherokee Rose Quilters Guild 
www.cherokeerosequiltguild.com  

Standing Committees 
 

Historian 
 Charlie Phaneuf 
 

Librarian 
 Broach Winsley 
 

Membership 
 Denise Allee 
  Joyce Trew 
 Queen Esther Smith 
 

Newsletter 
 Robin Meyer 
 

Programs 
 Linda Jones 
 Annie Kellum 
 Emma Parker 
 Doreen Thornton 
  Jill Stroer 
 Ramona Tucker 
 

Publicity 
 Erna Kriigel 
 

Sunshine 
 Irene Gardner 
 

Ways and Means 
 Patti Howell 

 
From the President 

 

Hello Quilters, 

 

I hope everyone has a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.  A 

celebration of the birth of Jesus Christ and love for family and 

friends.  The festivities start at the guild Christmas party December 

8 at 6:00 pm at Atlanta’s Finest.  Come and spend time with 

quilting friends and enjoy a great meal.  Try to purchase tickets 

ahead of time or communicate with Rachel about your intent to 

purchase at the party.  See you there! 

Our new year will bring changes to some leadership positions and 

committees.  I am happy we have a full cabinet of officers to start a 

great new year.  Thanks to everyone who made my job easy and 

fairly stress free.  Thank You to the officers for 2016: Libby 

Armstrong, Vice President, Broach Winsley, Day Secretary, Denise 

Adams, Night Secretary and Loretta Ford, Treasurer.   

In 2017 I am passing the presidential torch to Charlie Phaneuf and 

trying my hand at programs.  I appreciate any and all help with this 

endeavor.  Please email me with your ideas and contacts for 

programs you have heard good things about.  And consider 

offering your knowledge in some form for a program or trunk 

show. Guild volunteers help us stay in our budget.  Let me know.  

Thank You, 

Tina Corbitt 

 

 

Officers 

President – Tina Corbitt 

Vice-Pres. – Libby Armstrong 

Day Secretary – Broach Winsley 

Night Secretary – Denise Adams 

Treasurer – Loretta Ford 

http://www.cherokeerosequiltguild.com
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Ad Hoc Committees 

Bee Keeper 

 Annie Kellum 
 

Challenge Quilt 

 Linda Jones 

 Albertha Brown 
 

Christmas Party 

 Rachel Phaneuf 

 Charlie Phaneuf 
  

Community Service 

 Emma Parker 

 Albertha Brown 
 

GA Quilt Council Liaison 

 Phyllis Smith 
 

Golden Scissors 

 Jeanette Koval, Day 

 Penny Landrum, Night 
 

Photographer 

 Charlie Phaneuf 
 

Saturday Stitch-In 

 Ann Groves 

 Vickie Hecht 
 

Webmaster 

 Joany Orsi 

Membership 

Total Paid Members: 68 

Day Meeting 11/10/16—Members Present: 23, Visitors: 0 

Night Meeting 11/17/16—Members Present: 32, Visitors: 1 
 

Just a reminder, please wear your name badge to the meetings. 
If you don’t have it on, put your quarter in the tin  

and make a stick-on name badge. 
 

The New 2017 Membership Form is on the next page and on the Website. 
A completed 2017 Form must accompany your payment. 

 
You can pay your $30 dues for 2017 at the Christmas Party. 

 Put form and the money (check or exact cash) in an envelope.  

Turn in to Denise Allee or Joyce Trew. 

Bee News 

The Bee will be at the home of 
Irene Gardner 

  
On January 19th at 9:30am.  

Everyone is welcome.  
Lunch will be served. 

 
4954 Horton Place 
Douglasville 30135 

 
Please RSVP to  

770 949-7216 (home) or  

770 354-4874 (cell) 

December Birthdays 
 

Albertha Brown  12/07 

Marla Maxwell  12/09 

Linda Jones  12/13 

Janice Reno  12/13 

January 

 Newsletter  

Deadline 
 

December 21st, 

Please send your  

information to  

Robin Meyer at  

robinmeyerga 

@yahoo.com.  

Word documents  

preferred—but any-

thing is okay! 
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Date _____________                                                                                    

 

    Cherokee Rose Quilters Guild 

           2017 Membership Form 

Please Print Clearly 

 

Name _________________________________________________ Spouse ___________________ 
 

Address _________________________________________________________________________ 
 

City ____________________________________________________ GA        Zip _______________ 
 

Home Phone ______________________________   Cell Phone _____________________________ 
 

Work Phone _____________________________    (Is not printed in Directory) 
 

E-mail _____________________________________________  Birthday (Month) _____ (Day) _____ 
 

Check Your Preferences Below: 
 

_____ Attend Day Meeting – 2nd Thursday at 9:30am 

_____ Attend Night Meeting – 4th Thursday at 7:00pm 

_____ Attend Both Meetings 
 

_____ Telephone Reminder for Meetings 

_____ Email Reminder for Meetings 
 

_____ Read Newsletter Online at Website 

_____ Mail Newsletter (Pay Additional – Contact Membership) 
 

Yearly Dues are $30.00 Make checks payable to: Cherokee Rose Quilters Guild 

Please bring your completed renewal form and payment to a meeting or 

Mail to: Denise Allee, 9115 Saddlebrook Court, Douglasville GA 30135 
 

--------------------------------------- Membership use only below this line -----------------------------———--------- 
 

Renewal  Paid $ ______ Cash __ Check# ______ 

New Member  Paid $ ______ Cash __ Check# ______ Badge ___   Notify ___ 
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Program News 

The January 12th day program will be presented by Doreen Thornton. Watch your email 

for details. 

Our January 26th night program is a group effort! Bring your oldest quilt and newest quilt 

and share them with the group. Let’s start off the new year with learning more about each 

other and learning from each other. 

 

Tina Corbett, Program Committee—2017  

        

Annie Kellum has the corrected patterns from the October day meeting’s paper piecing 

class. She will bring them to the Christmas Party. You can also call Annie at 770-851-1096 to 

make other arrangements. 

Saturday Stitch-In 

 

Mark your calendars for 2017 !! 

 

Saturdays, February 11, May 20 and November 11. 

 

Watch the newsletter for information or contact Ann Groves. 
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Sunshine 

Carol Knox has a son who needs prayers for a full recovery from his leg operation. 
Bonnie McLain’s husband Mike had surgery November 21st; he needs prayers too. 
Linda Mikos is on the mend from her rotator cuff surgery. 
Charlie Phaneuf is recovering nicely from his hospital stay. 
Jennie’s grandson John is fully recovered from his infection too.  
 
Be sure to contact me if you know any members who need a little Sunshine in their life. 
 

Irene Gardner, Sunshine 

i.gardner@comcast.net—770 949-7216 

Community Service  
Quilts have once again been delivered to the hospital.  I will make an additional delivery prior to 

Christmas.  The new Mothers truly appreciate the quilts and the generosity of the guild members. 

 

Quilts are no longer needed as I have more than enough to complete this year and part of next 

year. 

 

Happy Thanksgiving and a Merry Christmas to everyone. 

 

        Emma Parker 
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Christmas Party 
 

 

We are going to have fun, entertainment, and lots of presents and prizes at our Christmas 
Party on Thursday, December 8th at 6 PM.   
 
Once again it will be at Atlanta's Finest Catering, 7981 US 78, Winston, GA. 
 
The cost is only $20 which includes  a wonderful menu of holiday favorites and desserts ga-
lore and all the fun plus prizes!  
 
Please bring along your hubby, a friend or anyone who you want to see have a good time! 
 
I'll bet that you will even learn something along the way!! 
 
(Prizes to be given away are valued at over $600.) 
 
To make sure there is a place at the table, please let us know you are coming by contacting 
Rachel at 770-459-5810. 
 

Rachel and Charlie Phaneuf 

Golden Scissors 
November 17th Meeting 

 

Anne Groves: Fish in the Sea,  Double Wedding Ring, Double Knit Nightmare, $1.00 Box Special 

Denise Adams:  Diamond Dazzler 

Queen Esther Smith:  Table Runner 

Rachel Phaneuf:  Four Wall Hangings 

Ramona Tucker:  Wall Hanging, Tree Skirt, Table Runner 

 
Reported by Denise Adams 
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Treasurer’s Report—November, 2016 

Submitted by Loretta Ford, Treasurer 

 

 

Ways and Means 

We gave away the last two raffle items at the November night meeting,  We will be drawing for 
the quilting by Charlie in January.   
 
Thank you, Patti Howell 

Beginning Balance   $5,787.38 

     

Deposits:     

Membership   $760.00 

Ways & Means   $126.00 

Stitch In    $180.00 

   Total $1,066.00 

     

Disbursements:    

Rita Perez Ck#1127 - Christmas Party $21.54 

   Total $21.54 

     

Ending Balance   $6,831.84 
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Cherokee Rose Quilters Guild Minutes 

Day Meeting, November 10, 2016 
 

Libby called the meeting to order at 9:30 A.M. 

Minutes were approved as written in the newsletter, and November birthdays 

were recognized. 

Treasurer:  Balance is $5787.38.  Complete details in the newsletter. 

Photographer:  All photos have been forwarded to Joany. 

Bee Keeper:  October bee was successful.  Members are encouraged to sign up for 2017.  January bee will be at 
Irene Gardner's. 

Christmas Party:  December 8, 6:00 P.M. at Atlanta's Finest.  Rachel said we will be "looking at Christmas in a 
different way".  Raffle tickets are for sale $3 each for a beautiful silk wall hanging made by Sarah Sorenson. 

Programs:  Doreen Thornton will be teaching hand piecing today.  November 17, Angela Goober from the Green 
Apricot will be here to tell us what she discovered from her trip to the Quilt Market.  She will also have some 
prizes! 

Sunshine:  Charlie is feeling better.  Caryl Knox's son, Jason and daughter, Brandi are both recovering.  Caryl 
Knox is scheduled to have surgery December 2. 

Ways and Means:  Patti said to buy your raffle tickets.  She's trying to "clear things out".  

Saturday Stitch In:  Handouts are available with time, place etc.  

Membership:  23 members present.  Door prize winners were Barbara Stephens, Jill Strorer and Irene Gardner. 

New Business:  Libby addressed the membership about the need for a President and Vice President to guide the 
guild in 2017, and the need for people to step up for the Programs committee.  After discussions, Charlie Phan-
euf volunteered for President, and Emma Parker volunteered for Vice President. Ballots were passed out, 
marked, and collected. Members are encouraged to contact Doreen Thornton if they are interested in doing a 
program or helping on the committee. 

Discussions were also held about 2017 rent, possible alternate meeting places, etc. Emily Poole put forward a 
motion to appoint 2 people to find complete information about the rent at Hunter  Park.  The motion was se-
conded and passed.  Libby said we currently have someone working on that, but the motion made it official. 

Meeting was adjourned. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Dori Holt (for Broach Winsley) 
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Cherokee Rose Quilters Guild Minutes 

Night Meeting, November 17, 2016 
 

The meeting was called to order by Tina Corbitt, president, at 7:00 pm. 

Minutes from the previous meeting were approved without correction. 

Birthdays for the month of November were recognized. 

Treasurer:  Loretta Ford reported a month end balance of $6188.84. 

Bee Keeper:  October Bee was hosted by Irene Gardner.  January Bee will also be hosted by Irene!  Please sign 
up if you wish to host Bees in 2017. 

Christmas Party:  Atlanta’s Finest on Thursday, December 8 at 6pm.  Cost is $20.00 per person.  Tickets are avail-
able.  Bring a friend! The beautiful silk nativity quilted by Sarah Sorenson was raffled – and was won by Albertha 
Brown. 

Historian/Photographer:  All photos have been submitted and should be up on the website this week. 

Membership: In attendance tonight were 32 members and 1 guest. 

Community Service, Georgia Quilt Council, Sunshine, Challenge Quilt and Librarian – no report 

Programs: The November 10 Day Meeting was:  Hand Piecing with Doreen Thornton . Check the website for fu-
ture program details. 

Saturday Stitch In:  November 12 from 9 am to 9 pm was attended by 18 members.  Three dates have been de-
termined for next year:  2/11, 5/20  and  11/11 

Officers:  A slate of officers for the upcoming year was presented as follows: 

                 President: Charlie Phaneuf   Vice President: Emma Parker 

                 Treasurer: Loretta Ford   Day Secretary:  Sandra Wilson 

                 Night Secretary: Denise Adams 

 After voting was held at both the day and night meetings, this slate was approved. 

Location:    A motion was made and seconded and accepted to have 2 guild members research alternate loca-
tions for future meetings.  Libby Armstrong and Charlie Phaneuf are undertaking this project and will share their 
findings at the Christmas Party. 

Ways and Means:  Drawings were held for yardage (won by Queen) and fat quarters (won by Tina). 

After Show and Tell, the program was presented:  What’s New at Quilt Market with Angela Gubler.  There were 
many associated door prizes! 

 

Respectfully submitted, Denise Adams 


